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and balloons. Symptoms of latex allergy may range from mild to severe. Mild reactions

may include skin rashes and hives, and nasal, eye or sinus symptoms. More severe - " -
reactions may include trouble breathing and anaphylactic shock. n‘é'iﬁ'i:'ﬁff“ﬁi

Who is at Rlsk') & Rural Development
Between 1 and 6 percent of the general population is sensitized to latex, whereas only

0.6 to 1.3 percent of people are allergic to peanuts, one of the most common food allergens. Individuals who
are frequently exposed to latex are at greatest risk of developing latex sensitivity and allergy. Certain
individuals with pre-existing conditions such as spina bifida may also be at an increased risk.

What about Consumers with Severe Latex Allergies?

If a consumer reports a latex allergy, food should be prepared using non-latex gloves. Latex sensitive
consumers have been reported to have had allergic reactions after consuming foods contacted by latex gloves.
Latex proteins may be transferred from latex gloves to foods during preparation, and proteins from latex gloves
can be released when gloves are put on or removed. Individuals who have a latex allergy may also experience
allergic reactions when consuming certain foods such as bananas, avocados, celery, chestnuts, tomatoes,

and pears.

Recommendations for Use of Latex Gloves in the Workplace:

1. The National Institute of Occupational Health (NIOSH) recommends that food workers use non-latex
gloves. A wide variety of alternatives exist including polyvinylchloride, neoprene, styrene or synthetic.

2. If latex gloves are used, employees should be provided with powder-free, reduced protein gloves.
Powdered gloves pose a greater risk than non-powdered gloves. This is because latex proteins bond to
the powder, causing more latex to reach the skin. In addition, particles may become airborne when gloves
are donned by employees. The powder may be inhaled by an allergic individual, possibly causing an
adverse reaction.

3. If employees are wearing latex gloves, they should not use oil-based hand creams or lotions, since these
products can cause glove deterioration that exacerbates the allergy.

4. Employers should encourage employees to wash hands with a mild soap and dry thoroughly after
removing latex gloves. This ensures removal of any proteins from the employees’ hands, reducing the
potential for long term exposure and allergic reaction.

5. If latex allergy is suspected, avoid contact with latex and seek medical advice.

What is Latex Allergy?

Latex allergy is the term used to describe a reaction that occurs in some sensitive
individuals after being exposed to proteins found in natural rubber latex (NRL). NRL can
be found in over 40,000 products used in everyday life, such as latex gloves, bandages
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